
 
 

 
July 31, 2017 

 
 
 
The Honorable Kimberly D. Bose 
Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission  
888 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC  20426 
 

Re: Request for Extension of Time to File Electric Quarterly Report 
Docket No. ER02-2001-000 

 
Dear Secretary Bose: 
 

Pursuant to Rules 212 and 2008 of the Commission’s Rules of Practice 
and Procedure, 18 C.F.R. §§ 212, 2008, the California Independent System 
Operator Corporation (CAISO) respectfully requests a brief extension of time to 
file its Electric Quarterly Report (EQR) for the second quarter of 2017. 

 
Good cause exists to grant this request.  The CAISO experienced 

technical difficulties that prevented it from submitting the EQR today.  After the 
technical difficulties are resolved, which the CAISO expects will happen soon, the 
CAISO will submit the EQR. 

 
Please contact me with any questions. 

 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 

By: /s/ John C. Anders 
John C. Anders 
  Assistant General Counsel 
California Independent System  
Operator Corporation 
250 Outcropping Way 
Folsom, CA  95630  
Tel: (916) 608-7287 
janders@caiso.com   
 
Attorney for the California Independent  
  System Operator Corporation  

California Independent  
System Operator Corporation 

 


